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Signing Ceremony for Memorandum on the Trainee Program 
between PT. PLN (Persero) and JEPIC 

 
JEPIC has been conducting bilateral seminar program with the Indonesian state owned 
electric power company, PT. PLN under strong support from electric power companies in 
Japan since 1991. Based on this 20 years cooperative and friend relationship, PT. PLN 
requests JEPIC to receive trainees to learn a mentality and an attitude toward their job that 
Japanese people possess for the further development of PT. PLN. 

JEPIC reached an agreement with PT. PLN that the program will be started based on this 
request from FY2012 as two-year trial and JEPIC will receive two trainees from PT. PLN for 
a year. JEPIC and PT. PLN held the “Signing Ceremony for Memorandum on the Trainee 
Program” at JEPIC headquarters, Tokyo Japan on 27th January, 2012. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left: Mr. Eddy D. Erningpraja, Director for Human Resources and General Affairs, PT. PLN (Persero) 

Right: Mr. Makoto SATAKE, Chairman and CEO, Japan Electric Power Information Center, INC. 

 

 


